
Schools & Family Learning Department 

For the Attention of all Norfolk Teachers 

Please accept the attached planning & information grids with our compliments.    

                                           

By now I imagine you will be getting to know the document: 

 

Norfolk SACRE 

Norfolk Agreed Syllabus 2019 
 

A Religious Education for the Future 
Understanding religion and worldviews                                  

for a life in a changing world 

As many of you are aware we offer a range of learning programmes for all key stages at the Cathedral 

and also out in schools. I attach a copy here with our brochure, which is also available on our website 

www.cathedral.org.uk  on the ‘learning/school visits’ pages. 

Using the grids: 

One of the most exciting and challenging parts of the new agreed syllabus is the ‘three lenses’ approach, 

bringing the disciplines of Theology, Philosophy & Human/Social Sciences (colour coded as such 

throughout the syllabus and the attached grids). 

Our programmes are deliberately wide ranging and ’open’ in design so that we can make them bespoke 

to your particular requirements & learning outcomes. We are also aware that not all schools are                        

following the  same syllabuses. Hopefully they are adaptable for all.  

With the attached grids we have attempted to set out key lines of enquiry that correspond to the 

three lenses, their strands and age connections. They also encompass concepts and areas of study for                 

Christianity, Islam & Judaism  across KS1-3. 

Included in the year group columns on the grids are titles of exemplar questions relating to the lenses 

and other concepts/topics with indicators of which or our programmes might enhance these for your 

pupils. 

FLEXIBILITY is the main aim, so there is frequent reference to ‘bespoke programmes & work shops’ and 

the idea of merging/mixing and matching within existing programmes we offer. 

Many schools already successfully link their Science/RE and History/RE  so there is scope for that too. 



You ideas & suggestions: 

We do rely on these and as we all get to grips with the new syllabus we would like to work with you 

to develop effective and imaginative ways to deliver what is prescribed preferably within the walls of 

your wonderful Cathedral. However, for ease, we will come out to you to deliver many things in 

school and we love rising to the challenge of that! So please get in touch with us! 

 

CPD 

We are happy to help with staff team planning and gap filling with regard to how to interpret study 

areas and concepts. Again this can happen at the Cathedral or we can come to you. 

 

We look forward to linking up with your school/academy again soon.  Hoping you will find this help-

ful. 

 

Very best wishes 

Janet Marshall 

Head of Schools & Family Learning, Norwich Cathedral 

 

TEL: 01603 218320 

E: headofschools@cathedral.org.uk 

Please share what you think with us and other colleagues via our twitter  @cathedraledu 


